Maria Dos Santos
Busy Street
Motown, MA 98416
542-813-4603
mariasantos@gmail.com  


April 13, 2021

Chris Stonebridge
Executive Director
Scofield Limited
Light Street
Kinsley, VA 70584


Dear Dr. Stonebridge,

I am writing to let you know I am resigning from the Communications Officer position at Ecofield Limited, effective May 1, 2021.  

I have enjoyed working here for the last three years. I am grateful for the valuable experience and incredible lessons I learnt over this period. I would like to sincerely thank you for believing in my abilities and taking a chance with me. You have always encouraged and helped me not only in my professional career but also personal life.  

I am willing to offer any help necessary for the transition and handover to my successor. I wish you and everyone at Ecofield success in your future endeavors.


[bookmark: _GoBack]Respectfully yours,

Maria Dos Santos

